
Community Council Meeting on October 26th, 2017 

In attendance- Mr. Bertoldi,  Connie Stanger,  Kristi Peterson, Shanna Chapman 

1. Went over funding for current year, carry over from last year,  and money for next year. 

2. In the spring of 2017, $10,000 was spent out of the school textbook fund, to be reimburse by Trustlands 

come July when the new funding was allocated.  District then said we cannot use Trustlands to reimburse 

your textbook account.  Trustlands now has a 10k surplus that needs to be allocated for something this year.  

Mr. Bertoldi is going to meet with teachers to see how to best spend the money and then bring it back to 

Community Council for review.   Software programs will be looked into, because the school is in good 

standing with hardware.  

3. Cost of living adjustments were made after the School Improvement Plan was put together.  This has used 

up more money for salaries than anticipated.  This affects the after school math program that had a budget 

of $4,000, and can no longer be funded. 

6. Reviewed SAGE reports for the last four years.  End of year testing program is once again changing for the 

2018-2019 school year. 

7. Reviewed PACE reports 2014-2017  large growth from 2015 to 2016, overall proficiency increased slightly 

in 2017. 

8. Reviewed DIBELS reports 2014-2017 and DIBELS Pathways to Progress report.  Parkside had 70% of its 

students receive adequate growth or better on this report.  Parkside’s goal for 2017-2018 is to achieve 73% in 

this area.   

 

 

 


